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Dear Ms. Huang:

Greetings from HKUST!

As the application deadline of the HKUST International Summer Exchange Program 2013 is fast
approaching, please encourage interested students to submit their applications by 25 January,
2013 via the program website at http://isp.ust.hk.

Promotional postcards for the program are enclosed. We would be most appreciative if you
could distribute them to interested students. Please feel free to let us know if additional copies
are required.

Please be reminded that only students nominated by our partner institutions are eligible for the
program. Please send your list of nominees to Euphemia Chow, the Office of the Dean of
Students, at euphemia@ust.hk, and copy it to our relevant school contact below:

School of Science: Miranda Fung at etmifung@ust.hk

School of Engineering: Burgitta Ho at egbho@ust.hk

School of Business and Management: Wendy Cheung at bmwendy@® ust.hk
School of Humanities and Social Science: Violet Lee at shviolet@ust.hk

If you have any comments or enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact any of the above
contact or the ISP Team at isp@ust.hk.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Paul Forster
Program Director (Global Learning)
Global Student Office
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